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KEY DIARY DATES:  

Monday 12th February—

Friday 16th February. Half 

Term. 

 Tuesday 20th February—

Year 3 visiting local Syna-

gogue.  

Wednesday 21st February—

Open School. 3.30p.m.— 

4.15p.m. 

Thursday 22nd February— 

Year 4 Trip to Duxford. 

Friday 23rd February— Year 

2 Mad Science Day. 

 Thursday 1st March. World 

Book Day.  

Pinky Purple Day 
9th February  

£1 donation for Polio  
Awareness 

We are all 

writers … 

Number Day 

On Friday, all of the children spent a day 

‘playing with numbers’. They were engaged in a 

range of fun activities which enabled them to 

use their Maths skills and learn more about the 

4 operations and bar modelling. 

 Reading 
Please remember that our aim is for 

every child to read 5 times a week at 

home. Our Middle Phase classes have 

a high percentage of children who 

achieve this and it is fantastic.  Please 

keep up the hard work. There is a 

direct link between children’s love  

and ability for reading and their 

writing.   

 

We are growing 

   our learning 

 

 

Please do  remember to catch class teachers in the morning on the 

playground if you have any queries, or indeed Mr Billings or Mrs 

Bourne.   

Awards 

Year 4 (Castle) - Aisha Rudderham  

Year 4 (Cavalier) - Gullu Cetinkaya  

Year 3 (Dutch) - Ella Hughes  

Year 3 (Iceni) - Sidney Cording  

Year 3 (Paxman) - Evie-Leigh Ganjehbaf  

Year 2 (Mercury) - Dmitrii Britcari  

Year 2 (Claudius) - Caleb Dean  

Year 2 (Romans) - Dylan Merrion  

Poetry Week 
This week, the children have been reading and writing poems 
all about ‘Freedom’. They have acted out, sung and learnt 
actions for a range of poems. Here are some photos from 
Romans Class, performing their poems. 
 

Safer Internet Day 

 

Yesterday was Safer Internet day. The children 

learnt about being safe online, what to do if they 

see or hear something online which worries or 

scares them and what online support there is for 

them regarding their safety. 

This year's theme, "Create, connect and share 

respect: A better internet starts with you", is 

a call to action for every stakeholder to play their 

part in creating a better internet for everyone, in 

particular the youngest users out there. More 

than that, it is an invitation for everyone to join in 

and engage with others in a respectful way in 

order to ensure a better digital experience . For 

more information please visit; 

www.saferinternet,org.uk 

   

 


